
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 10, 2023 

 

Notice to the Public 

 

Re: Marriage License Fee increase Non-Texas Residents 

Texas Local Gov’t. Code 118.018 (d) 

 

Effective March 1, 2023, customers applying for a marriage 

license who cannot provide at least one proof of residency in 

Texas will be required to pay an additional fee. 

 

To show proof of residency in Texas, at least one valid Texas ID 

must be presented when applying for the Marriage License with 

a Texas address. 

 

If a valid ID is not presented for either party requesting the 

Marriage License, the County Clerk will charge an additional 

fee of $100 pursuant to Texas Local Gov't. Code 118.018 (d). 

 

For additional questions regarding this new fee, contact us 

during regular business hours by phone at 915-546-2071.  You 

may also contact our office by email at Vitals@epcounty.com. 

500 E. San Antonio Suite 105 

El Paso, Texas 79901 

(915) 546-2071 

 


